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One of our students from Claro M. Recto Information, Communication and
Technology High School, Ryan Alvin Enriquez, passed away on March 8, 2017 and
will be interred on March 12, 2017 at La Pieta Memorial Park. His remains lie in
state at Sto. Domingo Chapel, Barangay Sto. Domingo, Angeles City.

The aggrieved family is requesting that we offer prayers / Holy Mass for the
repose of the deceased’s soul.

Anent to this, this Office is requesting all concemed to extend to the family
financial assistance which can be sourced out from the school canteen funds. The
amount collected for the purpose can be given to SGOD, attention:
Ms. Maria Leonora Vinoya, SEPS-Research and Planning.

For information.
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